
 

RGU/ADV.RES/SPSS/055/2016-17       20.10.2016 

CIRCULAR 

Sub: Sensitization programme on the utility of SPSS Software in research for Medical, Dental and 

Pharmacy Colleges situated in Bangalore  

Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences is happy to inform you that a sensitization 

programme on the utility of SPSS Software in research is being arranged on 03.11.2016 at 10.00 a.m. 

at Dhanvanthry Hall, RGUHS, Jayanagar 4th T Block, Bangalore – 560 041. 

The programme is being conducted by SPSS South Asia Pvt. Ltd. Programme schedule is 

enclosed with this email.  You are kindly requested to depute the following faculty and PG students 

from your college for the said programme.  

1. Principal of the Institute 

2. Biostatistician (If Biostatistician is not available, a senior faculty may be deputed) 

3. Two Post Graduate Students 

The details of the participants may be registered by clicking the following link. 

https://goo.gl/forms/uIgCm3DCIivjkqLp2  

You are kindly requested to complete the registration process by 28.10.2016.  

 

 

Copy to: 

The System Analyst to host the circular on RGUHS Website 
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Schedule of sensitization programme 

 


